
Strike Action
Bins are not being emptied due 
to strike action. We’re sorry the 
city is not looking its best. 

Please help by not using full or 
overflowing bins. Use another one 
or take your litter away with you.
Visit our website for more information
www.edinburgh.gov.uk/binstrike

Thank you


